

Read the texts and answer the questions. Write **I** for (Ireland), **S** for (Scotland), **W** for (Wales) and **E** for (England).

A

Irish traditional costumes make you think of Irish folk dancing. Female dancers wear a **long-sleeved dress**, **knee-high white socks** and **black shoes**. Their dresses have got colourful patterns.

B

Probably the best known traditional costume in the UK is the Scottish kilt with its tartan pattern. Kilts were **pleated woollen skirts**, that only men wore. They put a **goatskin bag** called a sporran around the waist and a **cloak** over one shoulder. Each clan or family had its own tartan design. The Scottish still wear the kilt on special occasions today.

C

The Welsh costume is famous for its **tall black hat** or 'beaver hat'. Women in the past wore it with a **long full skirt** and a **white apron**. They also wore a **shawl**, **black shoes** and **stockings**.

D

Morris dancing is quite popular in English villages during the summer. The dancers wear **white trousers**, a **loose white shirt** and a **pad of bells** around the bottom half of the leg. They also wear hats and they wave **handkerchiefs** in the air as they dance.

Ireland

Scotland

Wales

England

- 1 has got special patterns on it? ☐
- 2 has a different design for each family? ☐
- 3 has got bells on it? ☐
- 4 is well-known for its special hat? ☐